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NEWSLETTER FOR ROSSETT ACRE – 6 February 2025 

 
This week it is Children’s Mental Health Week and Miss Whiteley led an assembly on Monday about this 
year’s theme ‘Know Yourself, Grow Yourself’ which encourages children and young people to embrace 

Forthcoming dates for your diary 

Fri 7 Feb Walk to School Day TOMORROW 

Fri 14 Feb Doughnut sale 3.20pm 

Fri 14 Feb Close for half-term at normal school closing times. 

Mon 24 Feb School re-opens 

Thurs 27 Feb *NEW* Mr Marshall’s Class Assembly 9.10am 

Tues 4 Mar Story Evening 5.45pm 

Thurs 6 Mar World Book Day 

Thurs 6 Mar *NEW* Mrs Mansfield/Mrs Shaw’s Class Assembly 9.10am 

Fri 7 Mar *NEW* Miss Murray’s Class Assembly 9.10am 

Thurs 13 Mar Miss Whiteley’s Class Assembly 9.10am 

Fri 14 Mar Red Nose Day 

Mon 17 Mar EYFS & Y6 NHS Height and Weight Check 

Thurs 20 Mar Mrs Jones/Mrs Reddish Class Assembly 9.10am 

Fri 21 Mar PTA Quiz Night 7pm 

Thurs 27 Mar *NEW* Miss Dodgson’s Class Assembly 9.10am 

Thurs 27 Mar Parents’ Evening – In person 4-7pm 

Tues 1 Apr Parents’ Evening – Online 4-7pm 

Thurs 3 Apr EYFS & KS1 Easter Bonnet Parade (TBC - PM) 

Fri 4 Apr Close for Easter at 2.30pm 

 

 
 

http://www.rossettacre.n-yorks.sch.uk/


self-awareness and build their resilience to cope with life’s ups and downs. A huge thank you to Miss 
Whiteley for leading her first assembly and for making it so interesting for the children. 
 
Support required: We are keen to set up a Parent and Toddler Group in school and wondered if there 
were any parents/carers who would be interested in leading one from our Sports Hall on a Friday 
morning? We have some equipment that was kindly donated from our community and feel this would be 
a great opportunity for Mums/Dads/Carers and tots to meet. We anticipate that the toddler group would 
run from 8.45am – 10am. If you are interested in leading this, please contact, Miss Woodcock or Mrs 
Lamb for a chat. This is early days, but it would be great if we could get it off the ground. 
 
A reminder: Please could parents ensure that children do not bring their own toys into school; not only 
do they get broken or lost, which causes upset, they can also cause issues between children that then 
affects learning and behaviour. Toys should be kept at home please, unless your child is bringing it in for 
a special event that has been authorised by the teacher e.g. Show and Tell, or it is part of their specific 
inclusion plan, which Miss Woodcock or the Nurture Team have authorised. Thank you. 
 
QUOTE OF THE WEEK 
‘Do what makes your soul happy.’ (Avina Celeste) 

PICTURE BOOK ASSEMBLY 

Today, Mrs Reddish read ‘The Girl who Built an Ocean: An Artist, an 

Argonaut, and the True Story of the World's First Aquarium’ written by 

Jess Keating and illustrated by Michelle Mee Nutter. 

This book is an inspiring tale of a seamstress, turned scientist, who 
invented the world’s first aquarium at a time when women in STEM 
(Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics) were extremely 
rare. 

This links to International Day of Women and Girls in Science which is 

on the 11th February. 

The music played this week was: Saint-Saens – Carnival of the Animals Aquarium.  
 
CONGRATULATIONS 
Congratulations to the children who received a certificate in last week’s celebration assembly: Zachary 
W, Charlotte G (AC), Rory W (SK/CN) Theo H (RB), Kaian H (HH),  Oscar R (ZM), Sophia B (KM/BS),  
Marilou N (JJ/CR), Orla B (EW), Freddie S (AI/LS), Toby Mc, Holly W-M, Aurora C (PA/EH), Scarlett Q 
(JW), Seth C (RI), Drew F (CD), Jude C-C (TM). 
 
Congratulations to the children who were on the Top Table last week: Faye H (AL), Alfie P (HH), Grace 
M (KM/BS), Gabriel R-C (JJ/CR), Willow C (AI/LS), Liam G (JW), Maggie P (CD). 
 
LUNCHBOX CONTENTS 
We have noticed that some of the children’s lunchboxes are very heavy on the desserts! We are a 
healthy school and although I absolutely agree with everything in moderation, it has been brought to my 
attention that some children may have as many as five desserts, and little of anything else in their 
lunchboxes!  
 
I appreciate that most parents/carers will provide their children with a healthy lunch, where there is a 
balance of sweet and savoury, and I thank you for this, however, it would be great if all children could be 
provided with a balanced lunch, please. Thank you. 
 
 
 
  



CURRICULUM PROGRESSION DOCUMENTS UPDATED 
This week we have updated our curriculum documents on the website. You will now be able to see our 
whole school progression documents for the following subjects from EYFS through to Year 6.  
 
Art, DT, Geography, History, Languages, Music, PE, PHSCE, RE. 
 
Rossett Acre Primary School - Red Kite Learning Trust - Progression Documents 
 
Core subject curriculum coverage can also be found on the above link. 
 
Anna Ingle 
Assistant Headteacher / Y4 Teacher 
 

 
 
ATTENDANCE 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
  

Attendance Friday 31 January to Thursday 6 February 2025 
96.11% 

 
Number of pupils late at least once this week: 13 

Remember: The gates open at 8.40pm and school starts promptly at 8.50am. 

 

 

 

ECO INFORMATION  

Don’t leave cars idling. Turn your engine off and help save the environment and keep the 

air in and around our local area cleaner. 

Did you know that if your 

child is just 5 minutes late 

to school each day, this is 

the equivalent of 3.4 whole 

school days in one year – 

that’s 17 lessons! 

 

 

https://www.rossettacreprimary.co.uk/our-curriculum/


 
FUN CLUB 
Please see below Fun Club’s holiday information, and attached is their general information leaflet with 
prices. 
 
 

 
  



COMMUNITY 
 
Don’t forget it is ‘Walk to School Day’ tomorrow. It would be great to see lots of the children, walking, 
cycling or scootering to school. 
 

 
 
 
 
I hope you all have a wonderful weekend. 
 

 
 
Corrine Penhale 
Headteacher 


